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Boundary Commission England Information Mailbox
<information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk>

Fwd: FOI Request
1 message

Boundary Commission England Information Mailbox
<information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk>

27 January 2022 at
16:42

To: 

Dear 

BCE FOI/2022/01

Thank you for your email request for information to the Boundary Commission for England (BCE) on 20 
January 2022, which has been considered under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 
2000. In your request for information you asked:

This is an information request relating to losses and special payments

Please include the information for each of the following periods; 2018-19, 2019-20 and 2020-21:

The total number of cases of losses in each year.
The total cost of losses in each year.
An itemisation of each loss including what it was for and how much it cost.
The total number of special payments in each year.
The total value of special payments in each year.
An itemisation of each special payment including what it was for and how much it cost.

The Boundary Commission for England (BCE) is an independent arms length body and as such we do 
not hold the information you have requested. Until December 2021 its corporate services were provided 
to it by the Cabinet Office, this is now provided by the Department of Levelling Up Housing and 
Communities.

Might I therefore suggest that you contact the Cabinet Office Freedom of Information Team. Their email 
address is: foi-team@cabinetoffice.gov.uk. If you have any further queries regarding this response, 
please contact the Commission, quoting the reference number above.

Under the provisions of the FOI Act if you are dissatisfied with the response provided you may wish to 
ask for an internal review. If this situation arises you should write to:

The Secretary to the Boundary Commission for England
35 Great Smith Street
Westminster
London
SW1P 3BQ
Email: information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk

If it transpires you are not content with our response or the internal review, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot make a 
decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the BCE. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:

The Office of the Information Commissioner,
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Wycliffe House,
Water Lane,
Wilmslow,
Cheshire,
SK9 5AF

Kind Regards,

Boundary Commission for England
35 Great Smith Street | London | SW1P 3BQ

t: 020 7276 1102
e:  information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
w: www.bcereviews.org.uk


   

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Boundary Commission England Information Mailbox <information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk>

Date: Mon, 24 Jan 2022 at 10:53

Subject: Re: FOI Request

To: 


Dear 

BCE FOI/2022/01

Thank you for your FOI request to the Boundary Commission for England under the provision of the Freedom of

Information Act 2000.

You will receive a full reply within the statutory 20 working day period. In the meantime, if you wish to contact the

Commission further regarding this FOI request, please quote the reference number at the top of the email.

Regards,


Boundary Commission for England
35 Great Smith Street | London | SW1P 3BQ

t: 020 7276 1102
e:  information@boundarycommissionengland.gov.uk
w: www.bcereviews.org.uk


   

On Thu, 20 Jan 2022 at 10:09,  wrote:

Dear
Information Team,
 
This is an information request
relating to losses and special payments
 
Please include the information
for each of the following periods; 2018-19, 2019-20 and 2020-21:
 

·        
The total number of cases of losses in each year.
·        
The total cost of losses in each year.
·        
An itemisation of each loss including what it was for and how much
it cost.
·        
The total number of special payments in each year.






